
 
 

 

Notice to all Accredited Repair and Glass Shops 

Mitchell Service Outage Resolved 

Date published: July 19, 2024 

 

We are happy to confirm that the recent system failure has been successfully resolved. Our 
technical team has worked diligently to identify and address the issues, ensuring that all systems 
are now fully operational. If users accessed the system while we were having technical difficulties, 
we suggest they close their browser and login again to ensure a cleared cache. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this incident may have caused and appreciate your patience 
and understanding. Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not 
hesitate to reach out to our Technical Service Center at 1-800-448-4401. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact MPIPartners. 
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